
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bitterfeld, 26.03.2020 
 
 
 
 

Confirmation systemic significance of feed deliveries 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madame, 
 
we confirm, that the ADDCON group of companies as manufacturer and distributor of Feed- and Food-
Additives needs to deliver feed and food additives to agricultural businesses, to ensure supply and nutrition 
of livestock and with this the food supply chain. 
 
For the full guarantee of agricultural food and feed supply, the ADDCON group of companies and their 
employees need to continue their work in case of the lockdown non-systemic economic goods, especially in 
the access and deliveries of feed materials to agricultural businesses. 
 
As we cannot ensure in this situation, that in the future logistics can guarantee a delivery date, we 
recommend stocking up our products in your storage rooms to avoid possible bottlenecks in feed supplies. 
 
For further information or questions please contact your local ADDCON-specialist. 
 
Best Regards 
 

 
Dr. Celin Richter 
Head of Quality Management 
 

Tel.: +49 228 91910 0 

Fax: +49 228 91910 60 

E-Mail: info@addcon.com 
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